
 

 

Women of TBT 

Crafts and Kibbitzing 
 

Are you interested in crafts – knitting, needlepoint, quilting, 

crochet, beading, painting, sketching, … 

 

Please join us for our monthly get-togethers at TBT in the 

Lobby.  We’ll meet on the 1st Tuesday of the month, from 1 – 

3 pm.  Our first meeting will be on March 5. 

 

Bring a project you’re currently working on, or one that’s 

been stored away waiting for you to start, or re-start.  Even if 

you don’t currently have a project, feel free to join us, and 

maybe you’ll get inspired by seeing what other women are 

creating. 
 

For additional information, please contact Rochelle Oslick at rhoslick@gmail.com or  

Joy Goldowitz at joymikevta@gmail.com  
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